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Fw: CPTED Friday, December 2, 2011 11:45 AM

From: "Jeanne Weigum" <JW@ansrmn.org>
To: "Bernadette" <bc@ansrmn.org>, tobaccocr@yahoo.com

~~~~~~~~~~ Forwarded message ----------

From: Bostrom, Matt <matt bostrom@co.ramsey.mn.us>

Date: Thu, Nov 10, 2011 at 1:42 PM

Subject:

To: "Lantry, Kathy" <kathy.lantry@ci.stpaul. mn.us>, dan.bostrom@ci.stpaul.mn.us, "Stark, Russ"
<russ.stark@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Thune, Dave" <dave.thune@ci stpaul.mn.us>, "Helgen, Lee"
<lee.helgen@ci.stpaul. mn.us>, "Carter, Melvin" <melvin.carter@ci.stpaul. mn.us>, "Harris, Patrick"
<pat. harris@ci stpaul. mn. us>

Cc: "Williams, Paul" <paul williams@ci.stpaul. mn.us>, ChiefTomSmith@ci.stpaul.mn.us, "Atz, Brenna"
<brenna.atz@co.ramsey.mn.us>, "Gustafson, Randy" <randy.gustafson@co.ramsey.mn.us>, "Kirkwood, John"
<john.kirkwood@co.ramsey. mn.us>

Dear Council Members,

I frequently receive letters from citizens offering advice, While I do not regularly forward those messages and letters, 1
have received a noteworthy safety recommendation from a citizen of Saint Paul. The citizen’s comments are as follows:

“As you know crime prevention through environmental design (CPTED) approaches crime prevention from a structural
perspective. One of the goals of CPTED is to increase visibility of retail establishments by keeping windows clean and
uncluttered. This ensures that clerks can see out to the street and citizens as well as police officers can easily see into a
building from the outside during routine neighborhood patrols.”

We share a common interest in improving community safety and support CPTED principles. As you contemplate future
changes to ordinances and codes, please consider encouraging businesses to improve visibility into and out of their
establishments. By doing so, the City of Saint Paul will be joining other Ramsey County communities in this public safety
initiative.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns,

Sincereiy,

Matt Bostrom

Ramsey County Sheriff
651-266-9308

Andrew M. Hine

757 Armstrong Avenue
Saint Paul, Minnesota
55102-3813
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